
 
 
 

Guildhall 
Marshall’s Yard 
Gainsborough 
Lincolnshire DN21 2NA 
 
Telephone 01427 676676 
Web www.west-lindsey.gov.uk 

 
Your contact for this matter is: 

 

   

Caroline Hopewell 
National Infrastructure 
Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Temple Quay 
Bristol, BS1 6PB 
 
 
Sent by email only to: vikingccspipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
 
 
Dear Caroline,  
 
APPLICATION REFERENCE NO:  147513 
 
PROPOSAL: Written Enquiry regarding adequacy of consultation request for the 
application for an order granting Development Consent         
 
LOCATION: Viking CCS pipeline Immingham to Theddlethorpe    
 
Thank you for your letter dated 23rd October 2023 informing us of the application by 
Chrysaor Production (UK) Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
Viking CCS Pipeline- and the adequacy of consultation.  
 
West Lindsey District Council has reviewed the comprehensive Consultation Report and 
associated documents and considers that the applicant has complied, in relation to the 
application, with the following duties.  
 
Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42  
Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47  
Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
D Peck  
 
Danielle Peck 
Senior Development Management Officer 
On behalf of West Lindsey District Council 
 

If you require this letter in another format e.g. large print, please 
contact Customer Services on 01427 676676, by email 

Danielle Peck 
@west-lindsey.gov.uk 

01427 676642 
 
31 October 2023 
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customer.services@west-lindsey.gov.uk or by asking any of the 
Customer Services staff.    
 
If you want to know more about how we use your data, what your rights are and how to 
contact us if you have any concerns, please read our privacy notice:  
www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/planning-privacy 
 
Planning Services Feedback 
We value your opinion on our service, as your comments will help us to make 
improvements. Please visit our website where you may either make your comments online 
or download our feedback form to fill in and post back: www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/planning  
 
 
 




